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When preparing for college, nothing beats experiencing campus life in person. That’s why we are taking students on a summer road trip 
to tour New Mexico college campuses. This road trip is for high school juniors and seniors (students who will be in 11th or 12th grade 
in 2022-2023). Over a two-week period, students will travel around the state to visit the following campuses:  University of New Mexico, 
New Mexico State University, Central NM Community College, Western New Mexico University, and the University of the Southwest 
(or other colleges of interest). While on campus, students will do a campus tour, meet with representatives from offices of accommoda-
tions, stay in dormitories, sit in on a class, and take part in some campus activities. The road trip will also include guidance on the best 
ways to prepare for college, orientation and mobility in college, self-advocacy and self-determination in college life, & more!  

The program will be limited to a maximum of 8 students to accommodate transportation logistics. Students will travel Sunday-Friday 
and will return home for weekends. Week one of the road trip will be a tour of the colleges in the northern portion of the state; and week 
two will be a tour of the colleges in the southern part of the state. 

Students will be picked up from their home locations on Sunday evenings and will stay in the NMSBVI dormitory, college dorms, or 
hotels throughout each week. They will return home on Fridays in order to spend their weekends with family. Careful adult supervision 
will be provided for all overnight settings.

You can register for this camp at 

NMSBVI Presents The Pre-ETS

Summer Road Trip
Are you curious about college life? Nervous about what it will be like to be on a
university campus? Then, join us on this summer road trip to explore colleges     in NM!

https://forms.office.com/r/7wLhrxQYsH
or use your phone’s camera to access the form using this QR code.
Please feel free to contact Holly Bird at 575-439-4470
or email her at hollybird@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us
if you have any questions. We look forward to working with you!
FUTURES Pre-Employment Transition Services Workshops are presented by NMSBVI in partnership with the
New Mexico Commission for the Blind pursuant to Governmental Services Agreement 19-606-0000-0002.

https://forms.office.com/r/7wLhrxQYsH

